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Modernising Business Register Directors Identification Number Legislation. 

 

We wish to make a comment in regards to the proposed changes to the above Legislation. 

From a perspective of a small Indigenous Corporation we have found the process of contributing any 

valuable comment beyond our logistical capabilities. Our Directors are all voluntary, and most would 

not have the electronic capability to view, let alone comment on the large documents supplied. The 

process of comment is onerous because of the huge bulk of very technical data to absorb. 

We wish to register our disappointment in not being able to contribute because of the above 

comments. 

Regards Rhonda Casey, Chairperson 

 


